
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
We would like to give you an advanced notice of an upcoming price increase being implemented 
by the manufacturers. 
 

• Wilkins – October 1, 2018 
o Backflow  – 10% Increase 

 
I am attaching the updated price list. 
As the manufacturers make actual device prices available to us, we will notify you. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to reach out to me. We appreciate your business. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Nathan Harmon 
Pricing Manager 
nathanh@backflowparts.com 
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